
Public Question for Council Meeting on 8 December 2016 
 
Tor2 Ltd run a very popular service collecting Christmas Trees at the Coach 
Station in Torquay, once the festivities are over. Sadly, over the past couple of 
years, Christmas Trees have been dumped outside of the collection times 
despite there being notices requesting that this does not happen. 
 
What action are the Council and Tor2 Ltd putting into place to ensure that the 
flytipping of Christmas Trees does not take place after Christmas 2016?  
 
Swithin Long 


